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Reminder: There is no school on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.
Enjoy your holiday weekend with your students!

This past week, students were able to participate in a staff vs.
students volleyball game as a part of our PRIDE incentives.
PRIDE is our school-wide Positive Behavior Intervention System
that provides opportunities to teach students behavior
expectations and reinforce positive behavior choices with
incentives. This year, we are working on providing more
opportunities for students to demonstrate PRIDE as Mustangs.
When students return to school on Wednesday following this
holiday weekend, they will have a new opportunity and fresh start
to earn the next incentive which will be held at the end of
September. Please encourage your students to make healthy
choices at school to contribute to a positive learning environment.
Our PRIDE system has established behavioral expectations for
students that have enhanced learning opportunities in the
classroom.

We are over halfway through the first quarter of the grading
period. Please use PowerSchool to check your student’s grades
and communicate with teachers. There are four weeks left for
students to improve their grades.

Mark your calendars! Fall Festival will be held at NWMHS on
October 28. More information for grade-level baskets will be
emailed to you. We hope you and your family join us to celebrate
as a community.
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